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Please do not support this bill.  As homeowners, We have been driven out of our home and
neighborhood in se pdx due to the tweaker factor.  We take great pains to rent our house to
responsible individuals who are quiet and respectful of the house, each other, and the planet
and who need to live close to their work.  This has proven impossible, due to the same tweaker
factor which drives away good tenants.  We are facing selling our home, and anxious at the
same time.  We fear for the well-being of the purchaser, and also for the future of the
neighborhood and portland at large.  Our rights are being given to non-tax paying, system
sucking individuals who lack the skills to make a positive contribution to spciety.  Once tax
pating citizens have been driven away, the neighborhood and infrastructure will crumble.  Is
this what portland wants?  Again, i urge you to reject sb1533.

Thank you.
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